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           15th January 2021 

Dear Parents, 

It has been a very difficult week for the whole Sacred Heart family; staff, children and parents alike. It 

has been heartening to receive so many messages of support from our parents and it has been lovely to 

hear the children so happy during the well-being phone calls. We know the current circumstances are very 

difficult for everyone but please be assured that staff are always here to help with an email or a phone 

call. 

We ask you to keep all of our staff in your prayers as we keep you all in ours. 

“Lord, open my heart, mind and ears to receive your Word.” 

As John stood with two of his disciples, Jesus passed, and John stared hard at him 

and said, “Look, there is the lamb of God.” Hearing this, the two disciples followed 

Jesus. Jesus turned round, saw them following and said, “What do you want?” They 

answered, “Rabbi,” – which means Teacher –“where do you live?” “Come and see,” 

he replied; so they went and saw where he lived, and stayed with him the rest of that 

day. It was about the tenth hour. One of these two (who became followers of Jesus 

after hearing what John had said) was Andrew, the brother of Simon Peter. Early 

next morning, Andrew met his brother and said to him, “We have found the 

Messiah,” - which means the Christ - and he took Simon to Jesus. Jesus looked hard 

at him and said, “You are Simon son of John; you are to be called Cephas,” – 

meaning Rock. 

Adapted from John 1:35-42 The 2nd Sunday of Ordinary Time, Year B 

 

“Let us allow God’s constant help to make us new people.” Pope Francis 

The Wednesday words are  

New Start 

Children’s own prayers 

There is nothing quite like the power of prayer. During the school closure in March, many children wrote 

and sent the most beautiful prayers which we put on our newsletter each week. We would love the 

children to do this again to raise the spirits of everyone at Sacred Heart. Please encourage your child to 

send their own prayers to their teachers on Google Classroom or via 2Email on Purple Mash. 
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Certificates this week 

The following children have been commended by their teachers and teaching assistants for their 

wonderful work at home and at school last week. 

Emmanuel, Abigail, Tomass, Remi, Chidera, Ernesto and Amir. 

 

Raffle tickets winners 

All staff have been adding raffle tickets to their jars for children’s effort at logging on at home and 

‘turning in’ work where they can. Congratulations to these children. 

Eziah, Nicholas, Joaquin, Nicole, Injacio, Naphtali, Mailis. 

 

Congratulations children- we will make sure you receive your certificate or your £5.00 raffle treat.  

Please continue to support and encourage your children to earn their raffle tickets for a chance to win the 

special prize each week. 

 

Some amazing work from the children at home this week. 

The children have worked hard on their core subjects but having a balanced curriculum is important.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Please stay at home and stay safe 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr G M O’Hara   

Executive Principal   

 

Mrs G Elliott 

Acting Head of School 

Mrs D Cooper 

Acting Vice Principal 


